
 
NEASDEN 1070 Branch says: VOTE  

JANINE 
BOOTH   

for the RMT Council of Executives 
 

Neasden branch is proud to support Janine Booth in the election of London Transport Region 
member of the Council of Executives. The Council of Executives runs the union according to the 
policies agreed at the Annual General Meeting, and makes decisions about disputes, campaigns, 
union organisation, communications and all aspects of the running of the union.  
 
Since joining the company 14 years ago, Janine has been a committed and tireless fighter on 
behalf of London Underground workers wherever she has worked.  Her efforts to recruit, organise, 
represent and educate RMT members have been second to none.   
 
At a time of threatened job cuts and with a militant management determined to create an unsafe 
rail service which runs on the cheap, we need a candidate with the skills, experience, commitment 
and imagination to help steer the union through the storm and on to victory.  As well as solid 
commitment to our cause, Janine will bring fresh ideas for strengthening the union and improving 
our capacity to resist the vicious and reactionary plans of TfL and the government. 
 
 We know that we can trust Janine to meet the challenge and deliver for all LU members. 
 
You will receive a ballot paper to your home address from 25th October.  Please cast your 
vote and return it before the closing date of 6th December. 

 

Vote JANINE BOOTH 

 


